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 Friday 14th December 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

 
Huge Congratulations to all the children for their wonderful performance on Wednesday 
night. They all worked really hard and we think they were FABULOUS! 
 
Christmas Jumpers 
If the Children would like to wear Christmas Jumpers next week, we would love to see 
them! 
 
Theatre by the Lake 
On Tuesday 18th December, we will be going to The Theatre by the Lake to see Beauty 
and The Beast. We will be leaving at 9.15am and be back after lunch. We will be taking a 
packed lunch with us, so if your child will be bringing one from home, please let the school 
know in advance. 
 
Read My Favourite Book with Me, Underneath the Christmas Tree  
Don’t forget, all next week parents and carers are invited into school at the beginning of 
the day to read with their child and to listen to a story read by a member of our local 
community. Children can bring in their favourite story book. PLEASE NOTE that on 
Tuesday we will only have time for the Guest reader’s story as we will need to leave 
promptly for our trip to the theatre in Keswick.  
  
Crosby Ravensworth Church Carol Service  
Rev Stewart Fyfe is looking forward to leading us all at the St Lawrence’s Church Carol 
Service next Wednesday 19th at 6pm.  Mulled wine, juice and refreshments will be served 
as ever after the service – we hope to see as many parents and children as possible 
 
Community Lunch 
We are looking forward to a bumper crowd at our Christmas lunch next week. After the 
lunch, we will be hoping to welcome a special visitor, following which there will be party 
games for the children. Parents will be most welcome to stay for the party games. School 
will finish at 3:30pm  
 



 

 

 

                   

 
Book Swap 
As part of our celebration of reading, we shall be having a Book Swap on Thursday 20th 
December in the morning.  Please can your child bring in their books for that day. Thanks. 
 
Message about Craft Club 
In this week’s final Christmas Craft Club we will be making Christmas cards to take home. 
Why not come along for our final bit of festive crafty fun? 
 
Leave of Absence in Term Time  
Please see letter from Cumbria County Council included with this Bulletin 
 
Reminder 
Just a quick reminder that on the last day of term, Friday 21st December, school will finish 
at 2.00pm.  Thank you. 
 
 
Message from Sarah Rogers 
 
KATIE’S CAKES – last chance before the Christmas Break 
  
Given how much food is eaten/given over Christmas, this Sunday will be the last chance 
to buy Katie’s cakes before she hangs her apron up for a well deserved rest over the 
Christmas break. To date she has raised £85.45 for the Penrith and District Red Squirrel 
Society and with your help would love to get to that £100 target so that she can start the 
New Year with a new target and new charity. So if you are walking/passing by the bus 
shelter in Maulds Meaburn this Sunday please take a look. There is a suggested donation 
of £2 per cake. Katie thanks you for your support so far which has been amazing and has 
helped her to give cheques for £100 each to Cancer Research and Eden Animal Rescue. 

Merry Christmas. 
 

  
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

Summary of dates for your diary: 
    
Monday 17th – Friday 21st December   Family Reading 9am  
Tuesday 18th December     Theatre by the Lake 
Wednesday 19th December    Community Lunch 
Wednesday 19th December    Evening Carol Service  
Thursday 20th December     Carol singing – Tebay Services 
Friday 21st December                                            School finishes at 2pm  
     
........................................................................................................................................... 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 17th December 2018 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday – Christmas Craft                          Thursday Film           
  
Tuesday – Mindfulness Craft                                  
                                                                            
Wednesday – Indoor Games 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday   8.00am 8.30am           Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday  8.00am 8.30am                   Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday   8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 


